
 

 

 
 
20th June 2022 
 
AIREDALE ON TOUR - 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
As you know, automatic eligibility for Airedale on Tour was communicated to all students through assemblies at the 
beginning of Summer Term and is as follows: 
 

 95% attendance since Easter (exceptions will be made for students with authorised absences for medical 

reasons or extenuating circumstances)  

 Pride Score of 3.5 and above 

 No more than two behaviour incidents 

Unfortunately, your child does NOT meet the criteria for automatic eligibility.  This is due to attendance, Pride score 

or behaviour.  

Students who do not meet the criteria will be referred to a staff panel who will look at each individual case.   Panel 
will be looking for a pattern of improvement in these areas and you will be informed of the outcome by the end of 
the day Wed 29th June.  We request that you do not contact us about eligibility before then.  
 
Letters detailing Airedale on Tour are coming out today.  Students who are currently not eligible may still book onto 
a trip now, but they will not be priority allocation.  Should the panel decide in favour of eligibility, we will confirm the 
trip, should they remain ineligible, all money paid will be refunded to you.  
 
We thank you for your support 
 
With kind regards 
Tim-Tim Chambers 

Vice Principal  
 
 


